
10/4/22, 12:13 PM Gmail - Potential Disciplinary Action

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=9877a02041&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1733986401147531867&simpl=msg-f%3A1733986401147531867… 1/1

Dave Koenig < >

Potential Disciplinary Action 
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Steven Pellinen < > Fri, May 27, 2022 at 9:31 AM
To: Dave Koenig < >
Cc: wgpo board <wgpo_board@wordgameplayers.org>

 
Dave,
 
Since you have not responded within the one month allotted time frame (other than your initial
acknowledgement of receipt) to WGPO's April 14 notification of potential disciplinary action, we will
proceed with our review process. You may be able to appeal any decision or action taken by the
WGPO Board, but since you have already stated that you do not recognize WGPO's authority, the
Board will let you know its decision and any recourse it may provide.
 
Steve Pellinen
President, WGPO Board of Directors
 
 

Dave Koenig < > Fri, May 27, 2022 at 11:10 AM
To: Steven Pellinen < >

Steve,

I told you that I would send any materials that I sent to NASPA to you as well, and I will do so. NASPA told me that I have
no deadline, and that I can take as much time as I need to get my materials to them.

I contracted COVID and got stuck in Mexico for longer than expected, which has delayed my delivery of these materials to
NASPA. Fortunately, I have just recovered and am supposed to fly back to the USA tomorrow, if all goes according to
plan. I am aiming for getting these materials in to NASPA as early as possible in June, but that is not a promise a of a
particular delivery date.

Considering that I have never entered a WGPO tournament and that I have no intentions to do so, and that the only thing
in the entire report that happened at a Scrabble tournament was at a NASPA tournament, I see no reason why WGPO
should feel entitled to ask me for anything and to have a hearing about this at all.

Sincerely,
Dave
[Quoted text hidden]


